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2. How you ensure your LGPS fund is efficiently run, including consideration of governance
and the benefits of greater scale.

• Does your LGPS fund have effective and skilled governance in place, which is able to hold

officers, service providers and the pool to account on performance and efficiency?
• Would you be likely to achieve long-term savings and efficiencies if your LGPS fund became part

of a larger fund through merger or creation of a larger pensions authority?

As set out in my previous letter I do not wish to impose excessive burdens. I expect your letter to be 
no more than two pages in length. Your plans must be returned by 19 July 2024, by email to 
lgpensions@levellingup.gov.uk. We will review your responses and consider the issues emerging 
and the implications for future national policy. 

I look forwarld o working with you to deliver the best outcomes. 

SIM
Minister for Local Governm t 




